## FUNDAMENTAL BAPTIST

WORLD-WIDE MISSION
P.O. BOX 341356
MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38184-1356
901-873-2146
FAX: 901-873-2148

Dec. 28,2018

Dear Friend's in Christ,

Greetings in Jesus Name. We just celebrated Christmas with all of Bonnie's family. It seeems like Christmas comes around quicker every year.

In Oct. we went toTN. My daughter had planned a surprise 90th birthday party for me. It was at Mile Straight Bapt. Church in Soddy-Daisy TN. It was such a blessing to see so many friends and all of my family. Some old friends that I had not seen in 50 years. I thank God for His many blessings through the years.

Along with happy times come the sad times too. I received a Christmas card from a dear friend, Mary McCracken, telling me that Bill her husband had passed away in Nov. Bill was a faithful soul winner for the Lord. He will surely be missed here but we know he is in a better place.

Our Church is doing great since our new pastor came. Pastor Mark Crockett is doing a fantastic job in preaching the word of God.

Thanks to each of you that pray and give to our ministry. May God Bless you. I pray that your new year will be a blessed one.

In Christ,

Lewis & Bonnie Browning